MEMORANDUM

MEMO: TO: David Hulseberg, Village Manager

FROM: Barb Johnson, Deputy Village Clerk A\?

DATE: June 15,2012

SUBJECT: Prevailing Wage Rate Ordinance

Each June the Village certifies an ordinance to the Department of Labor

and the Secretary of State” Office adopting the latest Prevailing Wages for anyone

employed in any public works for the Village, Please add this item to the
Village Board Meeting agenda of June 21,2012. Due to time restraints, a waiver of

first is requested.



